
 

Yeap Transport Pte Ltd 
 

1 

 

 
 
2 June 2022 
 
For Circulation to all Riders at CIS  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Riders,  
 
The easing of community and border measures by the government has resulted in a 
significant return to normalcy in most aspects of life in Singapore. At Yeap Transport, we 
would like to assure you that we continue to remain vigilant and take the necessary 
precautions in compliance with all Land Transport Authority (LTA) and the Ministry of 
Education (MOE) guidelines to address Covid-19 concerns. This is to ensure a safe and 
comfortable journey for all riders.  
 
We are closely monitoring the Covid-19 situation and implementing the following safe 
management measures laid down by the relevant government agencies:  
 

• Bus crew and students must always wear masks on the bus. No one is permitted on 
the bus without donning a mask. Should students forget to bring a mask, there are 
spare ones on our buses, which the crew will offer to them. They must then don the 
mask to continue on the journey.  

• Bus Monitors have been trained on expectations and control measures and will 
report prohibited activities if students fail to comply with reminders issued on the 
bus. 

• Buses will be thoroughly wiped down and disinfected before every trip.  
• Buses are equipped with full sanitizing equipment, inclusive of NEA approved 

disinfectant spray provided by the bus office. 
• Before pick-ups in the morning, should students feel unwell, or have flu-like 

symptoms, they are encouraged not to board the bus but stay at home.  
• We keep vaccination records of all our staff and crew who are fully vaccinated and 

encourage them to undertake booster vaccination.  
 
Please refer to the latest precautionary measures by the respective Singapore government 
agencies here:-  
 
Land Transport Authority 
https://www.lta.gov.sg/content/ltagov/en/industry_innovations/industry_matters/LTA%27
s%20Measures%20for%20COVID-19.html 
 
Ministry of Education 
https://www.moe.gov.sg/faqs-covid-19-infection   
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Should you have any queries, please feel free to email us at CISLS@yeaptpt.com 
 
Yours Truly,  
 
Adrian Yeap 
CEO, Yeap Transport Pte Ltd  
 
Copy: Canadian International School  
 
 


